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Last Sunday, I went cycling with my dad and James in Po
Lam. I was very excited and happy. When we went

cycling, we saw some beautiful views. James said, ‘This
view is so good. Let me use my mobile phone to take
some photos because I was afraid he would fall. I was
very worried and asked him not to take photos while

cycling. But he didn’t listen and continued to step on his
bike to take photos of the view. 

James focused on the phone. His bike became
uncontrollably. James said, ‘Help! My bike is out of

control.’ I said, ‘Be careful! It’s about to collide. Dad said
to James, ‘ Don’t’ look at your mobile phone! Look at the

road!’ I felt very afraid of James.

James bumped into me and we all fell to the ground.
Fortunately, we only had slight scratches. After this

incident, I believe that we should not look at our phone
while riding the bike as it can easily lead to accidents. I

was started and hoped that such a thing wouldn’t
happen next time. 


